
Subject: Re: Cedillo Meeting
From: MT Live Entertainment <mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>
Date: 10/27/2017 08:02 PM
To: Darin <darin@lani.org>

okay, see you,or hear from you...

On Fri, Oct 27, 2017 at 6:21 PM, Darin <darin@lani.org <mailto:darin@lani.org> > wrote:

Hi everyone
Sorry to bother you all during a very disappointing Dodgers game but I scheduled 

our meeting with Councilmember Cedillo for November 30 at 2:30. I will get more details 
next week.

Have a great weekend.

Sent from my iPhone

-- 

Ana M Ricardo
President / CEO
MT Live Entertainment
1414w Pico Blvd
Los Angeles, ca 90015
(213) 550 - 9320 Cell
mtliveentertainment@gmail.com <mailto:mtliveentertainment@gmail.com>
www.mtliveentertainment.com <http://www.mtliveentertainment.com>
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